Jan. 31, 2022

Dear Parents/Guardians,

As in other subject areas, the study of English Language Arts sometimes deals with issues and topics that may be a source of special concern for some students and their parents. The novel study unit  from the English First Peoples Language Arts 10 course may include some emotionally challenging references and or graphic language that you consider to be sensitive content. The references and language found in the learning resources for this unit of study portray the life experiences of First Peoples and provide a realistic context for this portrayal.

I have reviewed all of the novels that students may read for this unit, and most of books (the exception is Sherman Alexie’s Flight) have been reviewed (and approved) by BCERAC (the organization that reviews and evaluates resources for the B.C. curriculum).  Students will be studying the material in a guided reading environment, ensuring that they will have an opportunity to discuss the content with us and their classmates prior to and following each reading. We just wanted to make you aware of this unit of study in advance to ensure that you and your child are comfortable with the content to be studied. If you or your child are uncomfortable with addressing this type of content within the classroom setting, it is acceptable for the student to address this learning in another manner. If you have concerns in this regard, we encourage you to contact one of us. 

If you wish, the school library will lend you a copy of the novel your child has chosen so you may read the book as well. 

Sincerely,

Erica Fitton
efitton@sd67.bc.ca
(250) 770-7620 


